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BMC Peak Area Meeting 

to be held on Wednesday 11th September 2019 at 7.30pm 
at The Maynard, Main Road, Grindleford, Derbyshire, S32 2HE 

 

Food will be provided from 6.30pm 
 

1. Notes from the last meeting 12th June 2019  

2. Apologies for absence – please send to becky@bmcvolunteers.org.uk  

3. Actions from the last meeting 
a. Millsom memorial plaque 
b. Running Hill Pits notice to clarify access 

 
Andy Reeve 
 

4. Hillwalking  update 
a. Area hillwalk Sunday 29th September 
b. H2O clean-up walks: Sat 12 Oct (Great Ridge) & Sun 13 Oct 

(Roaches) 
c. BMC Hillwalking situation nationally 
d. Hillwalking Symposium 

Austin Knott / Peter Judd 

5. BMC Climate Emergency Declaration  

6. BMC Strategic Plan 2020-2024  

7. Organisational Development Group brief update: Membership 
Engagement (WS8), Partnerships (WS7) and National Council 
Reconstitution (the last remaining part of WS5) 

 

8. Access updates (also see latest edition of Peak Area Newsletter) 
a. New date for Stanage Forum Open Meeting: 26 October 

2019 
b. Future of Stanage - Options Appraisal update 
c. BMC Access Conference 14 November in Manchester, and 

the theme will be promoting responsible behaviour 
d. Forestry Commission charging for groups using Cromford 

Black Rocks 
e. Dovedale tree felling (Ash Dieback) 
f. Any other updates 

 
 

9. National Council report Alison Cairns & David Brown 

10. Clubs David Brown 

11. BMC Officers  

12. Area vacancies coming up at November AGM 
a. Chair? 
b. Secretary? 
c. Clubs rep – needs to be nominated by a club in the area 

 

13. Peak Area Newsletter: please send any contributions to peakarea@gmail.com 

14. Any other business  

15. Date and time of next meeting: 
 Wednesday 27th November 2019, at the Maynard Arms, Grindleford, S32 2HE – this meeting will 
include the AGM. 

 
 
 

BMC Peak Area hill walking volunteers have devised a hill walk right at the northern tip of the Peak 
District that also includes a bit of West Yorkshire and even dips a toe into Lancashire.  It's a 12.5 
mile walk (with a shorter 10 mile option) scheduled for Sunday 29th September and starts from 
Marsden (in West Yorkshire) taking in Pule Hill, Redbrook Reservoir (which is in the Peak District), 
Standedge, (crossing briefly over into Lancashire for) White Hill and back to Marsden. North West 
Area and Yorkshire Area members are also being invited. More details can be found on the BMC 
Local Areas site: community.thebmc.co.uk/Event.aspx?id=4125. 
There'll be more on our Area Facebook page nearer the time too.  Do come! 
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